
 

 

Hawaiian Acres Community Center Restoration 
Weekly update for May 22nd, 2023  
 
Aloha, 
 
All paperwork is complete and being processed by the Hawaii County Building Dept., 
the first step of the rebuilding project. Our general contractor will begin dismantling the 
old building as soon as it is approved. We are working with our Architect and will publish 
drawings for your review when available. 
 
Many residents want to know when the HACA-sponsored Hawaiian Acres Community 
Market will open again. Our board is looking to reopen our market as soon as the 
building demolition is complete. We will need to coordinate with our contractor, so the 
event does not interfere with or delay the building process. 
 
 Friday afternoon and early evening have been the usual time frame. However, we may 
need to be flexible in our scheduled times. For the time being, it may be necessary to 
change to a Saturday or Sunday.  
 
We also need volunteers to assist in directing visitors to park in designated areas. There 
is no parking on the road right of way. With your volunteer help, we can open our 
market again.  
 
 Please email us at om@hawaiianacres.org or call (808) 966-9892. Please leave your 
name and contact info. We will get back to you asap. 
 
A big mahalo goes out to our District 5 council member Matthew Kaneali’i-Kleinfelder for 
sponsoring Resolution 183-23. This funding is for the Hawaiian Acres Fire Department 
Building Restoration and water tank Replacement. The grant will go a long way in 
helping HACA restore the firehouse and build a new water tank that serves HAVFD and 
our community center.   
 
Our all-volunteer board of directors wishes to express our sincere gratitude to all our 
members for their $30 membership donation. Your Membership dues allow HACA to 
move forward with these projects.  
 
Our mission is to enhance the quality of life for our entire Hawaiian Acres Community. 
 
Regards, 
 
Doug Schabell, President 
Hawaiian Acres Community Association 
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